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The purpose of the Working with the Experts (WWE) project is to increase the State's 
capacity to prepare and retain highly qualified personnel to provide instructional and 
related services to students with disabilities. The initiatives for this project include the 
coordination of professional development (PD) activities for related service personnel 
(speech language pathologists) and delivery and statewide leadership support for PD  
 


